

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Our assistant superintendent in charge of health and physical education, Mr. Strong Hinman, has recommended Mr. J. K. Kennedy to us for a position in the senior high school physical education department. Will you please give us your frank opinion of Mr. Kennedy and tell us what kind of a record he made as a student at the University of Kansas?

Congratulations upon another good basketball team. With sincerest best wishes, I remain

Most cordially yours,

Kenneth Mc Larland

KMc/M

Kenneth McFarland Superintendent of Schools